Dr. Arthur Vaughn Recognized by United Way for Contributions to
Non-Profit Community
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On Saturday, October 28, Arthur Vaughn, Ed.D., executive budget director of MSM’s Budget
Office, was recognized at the United Way of Greater Atlanta’s 25" Anniversary Gala for his
contributions to the non-profit community. Over the last 15 years, Dr. Vaughn has served as
an instructor with the United Way’s Volunteer Involvement Program (VIP) Executive Education
Program. The VIP program trains professionals to serve on the Board of Directors of national
and local non-profit agencies.



https://www.facebook.com/pg/unitedwayvip/photos/?tab=album&album_id=10155143172677198

